
Dear Parents, 

Even though it has been a short week, the children have had a week packed full 

of learning! 

The children learnt about staying safe with the NSPCC programme of ‘Pants’. 

They watched a video about Pantosaurus who is dinosaur who wears pants to 

cover its private parts. You can find it here https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-

children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/  

The children have continued to watch their caterpillars grow, they loved seeing 

how big they have got. We cannot wait for the next stage, where they will turn 

into chrysalises.  

The children had a great numbertastic day on Friday for NSPCC Number Day! 

They bent their bodies in yoga to make number shapes. The children went on a 

number hunt around Nursery and Reception to see what numbers they could 

find.  

The children this week have had a wonderful time learning all about 

Shavuot.  We have had fun thinking about our class Ten Commandments as we 

know that Hashem gave the Jewish people the Ten commandments so that we 

should live and long and healthy life. We have also made a class Torah with 

everyone 'writing' their own story which we have rolled into a scroll just like a 

Torah!  

Shabbat Shalom 

Miss Genn and Mrs Talisman 
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